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Heritage Trail—Almost 
Ready for Action! 

We have had a lot of help this fall in getting the trail ready so far 
for the 2016/17 season and we THANK YOU!   
 

I understand that those that helped on November 12th were able 
to signed approximately 3/4 of the trail in the afternoon.  This 
sounds to me like a new record for HBBSC! 
 

We have until December 1st to have the trail ready for use.  We decided to take today 
off since the weather wasn’t too nice.  To bad all of the snow I have seen coming down  
today couldn’t begin to stick to the ground.  We will keep you informed when our next  
work day will be (hopefully 11/26 or 27). 

At the November meeting 
Vern had a lot of great 
news to pass along to us 
from both the ISA and 
DNR meetings he recently 
attended.   

 
ISA is busy getting things 
whipped into shape as a 
great organization for us to 
belong to.  They are putting 
a lot of effort into hosting 
the best ever ISA Ride In 
since it will be their 25th 
anniversary.  Please see the 
flyer on details.   

We are recommending 
everyone to join the ISA 
in support of our great 
sport of snowmobiling! 
 

DNR reported that they 
are working on a Web App 
for our Indiana Trails.  
They plan to make it avail-
able closer to December 
on their website.  It is to 
work on any smartphone or 
device with a web brows-
er.   
 

Who would have ever 

thought when we started 
the trail back in 1981 that 
this kind of technology 
would be available for our 
trail. 

 
The Vintage Ride on the 
Heritage Trail will be 
changed to January 29th 
so that it will be a part of 
the HAAA Pancake & Sau-
sage Breakfast.  More de-
tails on both events to 
follow soon. 
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This space is reserved for 
YOUR snowmobile related 
items that are for sale. 
 

Contact Barb Sorg to include your items & pictures in 
our next newsletter, Facebook or website. 

 

**IMPORTANT NOTICE** 

Next Club Meeting is:  

Tuesday, December 6th ~ 7:00 PM 

Trion Tavern  

New Haven, IN 
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PO Box 146 

Hoagland, IN 46745 

Support your State and National Snowmobile Organizations 

  

Due to January being a busy month for trips we are moving the Wellston Trip to February  

9-12, 17.  Again the club has spoken for the entire resort (not including the house). 

 

If you are interested, or planning on attending, please let me know as soon as  possible 

so that I can figure out who is staying with who, which cabin to put you in, and what              

day you are planning to arrive, etc.   

 

The great people at Schmidt’s is excited that we are coming to stay with them again.  

They now have an area designated with a pool table, tv, etc. that we can all enjoy. 

 

We do a  group  cook out usually on Saturday night to celebrate the great times we had 

from the trip.    We’ll take more about the trip at the  January club meeting. 

 

To confirm your spot contact Barb Sorg at 260-437-0224 or hoaglandblizzardblaz-

ers@msn.com.   

 

Remember—EVERYONE is welcome to come on our club Trips! 


